
Support for UNDP Project 
Launching Meeting 

 
 On 6 June 2021, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 
participated in the launching meeting for UNDP Jordan Project “Preventing 
online radicalization and enhancing community security to mitigate socio-
economic impact of COVID-19 in Jordan” which is supported by Japanese 
government supplementary budget 2020 through a 3 million USD donation. 
 
 At the event held at the Prime Ministry, H.E. Dr. Nawwaf Tall, Minister of 
State for Streamlining and Government Coordination and Chair of National 
P/CVE Committee, Eng. Zaid Al Rihani, Vice Chairman of Amman 
Committee, and Ms. Sara Ferrer Olivella, UNDP Resident Representative 
gathered and talked about efforts for P/CVE in Jordan especially focusing on 
socio-economic impact of COVID-19. 
 
 The representatives expressed their appreciation for Japan’s support in this 
field which has been continuing since 2016. 

 


